
  be 2647 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, {be} guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  come 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, {come} to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  destroy 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- {destroy}, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  dissolve 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, {dissolve}, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  down 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw {down}.[ql

  endless 0179 # akatalutos {ak-at-al'-oo-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of 2647; indisoluble, i.e.
(figuratively) permanent: -- {endless}.[ql

  guest 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be {guest}, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  guestchamber 2646 # kataluma {kat-al'-oo-mah}; from 2647;
properly, a dissolution (breaking up of a journey), i.e. (by
implication) a lodging-place: -- {guestchamber}, inn.[ql

  inn 2646 # kataluma {kat-al'-oo-mah}; from 2647; properly, a
dissolution (breaking up of a journey), i.e. (by implication) a
lodging-place: -- guestchamber, {inn}.[ql

  lodge 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, {lodge}, come to
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  nought 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
{nought}, overthrow, throw down.[ql

  overthrow 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089;
to loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, {overthrow}, throw down.[ql

  throw 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come to
nought, overthrow, {throw} down.[ql

  to 2647 # kataluo {kat-al-oo'-o}; from 2596 and 3089; to
loosen down (disintegrate), i.e. (by implication) to demolish
(literally or figuratively); specially [compare 2646] to halt
for the night: -- destroy, dissolve, be guest, lodge, come {to}
nought, overthrow, throw down.[ql
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